
May 1, 2021

Dear Viking School Families

We have been notified that a fourth person connected to our school has tested

positive for COVID-19.

This person is a member of one of the cohorts already in quarantine, so does not

result in any additional people being exposed. This also does not change the length of

the quarantine period for any students or staff.

Please continue to monitor your children and arrange a COVID test if symptoms

develop.

We look forward to seeing Kindergarten to Grade 6 students in person on Monday and

connecting with Grade 7 to 12 students remotely.

Stay safe.

Adam Madsen, Principal Kelly Arial, Assistant Principal


